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October 28, 2024 
 
 
Geir B. Myre 
Norwegian National Secretary 
geirbmyre@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Geir; 
 
Thank you for submitting the bids to host the 2026 Snipe European Masters & Women’s Championships. The 
SCIRA Board has considered the bids and has conditional acceptance pending the following items being considered 
or changed per SCIRA’s request. 
 
Website: SCIRA has dedicated websites for our championships and it is required that 
https://euro.snipechampionships.org  be the website.  Our office collaborates with you to customize, but all 
information & entries will go through this dedicated website.  This also archives past championships for the Class to 
maintain our almost 100-year-old history.  We are happy for you to use Manage2Sail for results and can embed this 
link into the website. This is non-negotiable. 
 
Race days:  Given the different Deeds of Gift for each event (Masters: 7 races over 4 days & possible layday; 
Women’s: 6 races over 3 days), please detail the # of days racing for the Masters and Women’s events. The Board is 
looking at the price per day and number of races to justify the entry fees. 
 
Charter Boats: thank you for the possible list of planned boats for charter. The Board has asked for consideration to 
possibly offer 1 free charter boat per country to entice more countries to attend.  We realize this is a considerable ask, 
but feel the cost and distance to attend may be a greater incentive. 
 
 
Thank you for the consideration of the above items.  As soon as we have a response from you and the SCIRA Board 
is satisfied, we can announce the decision. 
 
Here’s to a successful regatta for the Snipe Class; 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Jerelyn Biehl 
SCIRA Executive Director 
 
Cc: Zbigniew Rakocy, SCIRA Commodore 
Martin Bermudez, SCIRA Vice Commodore 


